



## Dear Trinity Family,

God is consistently gracious and generous to us, and it is by God's grace and through God's generosity that we are renewed. It is through our generosity to each other that we see the tangible results of God's grace to us. This happens through all the ministries and activities here at Trinity, so that our people can love and serve each other and the world.

Our work as Trinity Church is made possible by people who make a financial pledge to sustain the church throughout the year. One-time gifts are important and always welcome, but the vestry uses annual pledge information to plan our ministries in any given year. Completing this pledge card is the best way to help the vestry—the elected lay leadership of our parish—to plan responsibly.

## 

This commitment, offered in faith, may be revised due to circumstances upon notice to the Treasurer. Please mail your completed pledge card using the envelope provided or place it within the offering plate at any service on or before December 31, 2023. Thank you.





As each has received a gift, use it to serve one another, as good stewards of God's varied grace.

1 Peter 4:10

Ways to pay your pledge	please circle or check as appropriate
Weekly Monthly Q	uarterly Annually
Use a debit or credit card or setup ACH Payme	<u> </u>
I would like to give by check, in person or by	mail.
I would like to request giving envelopes.	
☐ I would like to give through a transfer of stoo	ck.
I would like to discuss my pledge with the Re	ector.

## Trinity, there is a place for you.

Thank you for your generous financial pledge to the work of Trinity Church during 2024.

Through this generous gift, Trinity can continue to grow in faithful witness to the Gospel and in the service of others.

Trinity Episcopal Church
P.O. Box 127 Upperville, VA 20185
www.trinityupperville.org